



Head of School: Helen Bingham Assistant Head of School: Bridget Rundle

30 October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

St Austell Torchlight Carnival

It's that time of year again and as the evenings draw in so the festivities begin so let's start this winter with a get together at the annual St. Austell Torchlight Carnival on Saturday 17th November.

During the next few weeks, each and every class will be making lanterns for the event and we are hoping that as many friends and family of Sandy Hill Academy will come along and walk with us and show off our hard work!

Our theme this year is 'The Solar System'. We are hoping that everyone who attends will embrace our theme and be wearing something related to space (stars, glitter etc) and shining our different sized planet lanterns to everyone lucky enough to come and see us! The carnival starts at John Keay House, where we meet at 5.15pm, and finishes at the One Stop Shop (next to Pondhu School).

If you would like your child to participate in the carnival, we are requesting a £1.00 donation towards the cost of materials, this donation will also ensure your child is allocated a lantern for the event.

Please note <u>all children that attend must be accompanied by an adult</u>. To reserve your child's place and lantern in the carnival please sign in to your ParentPay account to make payment and complete the consent, providing the name of the adult who will accompany the child.

We really do hope that as many of you as possible come along and support your child, and Sandy Hill Academy, at the carnival.

Thank you,

Mrs Matthews Year 1 Teacher





T: 01726 75858 F: 01726 808437
E: info@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk
Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 3AT

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 11, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD